
 

 
 
July 6, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  

Dear Ms. Walli  
  
  
Re: PowerStream Inc.  (Licence ED-2004-0420)  
       2011 -2014 CDM Performance Incentive Payment (EB-2016-0168) 

On April 28, 2016 PowerStream submitted an application for a CDM Performance 
Incentive Payment in relation to the 2011-2014 CDM framework. 

The Board subsequently assigned a file number and posted the application on its 
website.  PowerStream did not receive an acknowledgement letter nor any indication on 
how the matter would be reviewed. 
 
We are writing to respectfully request that the Board provide an update on this 
application.    
   
 
Yours truly,  
  
Original signed by 
 
Colin Macdonald 
SVP, Regulatory Affairs & Customer Service 
 
copy. Raegan Bond, VP, Conservation & Demand Management 
 James Sidlofsky, BLG, Counsel to the Applicant  
 
 


